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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

23/06/2022  14:31:112022/2021/P COMMNT Deborah Jaffe Whilst there are no drawings/plans available it is impossible to envisage exactly  what is proposed in design, 

materials etc. However, it is concerning  that this is an application for an additional storey on one house within 

a terrace, where there are no other such extensions.  Recent developments for an extra storey in Elliott 

Square, which this property borders,   have been for the extra storey on all the houses in the terrace row. This 

has produced a uniformity in design. 

As such the development in this  application will be unsightly, be detrimental to the overall look of  properties 

on the Chalcots Park Estate and could set an unfortunate precedent. The additional storey would also 

overlook the houses and gardens of some of the properties in Elliott Square that back onto it.  As the 

application now stands I would be opposed to any such development.
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